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Docket Nos, S0-277
50278

Mr. D. M. Smith

Senior Vice President-Nuclear
Philadelphia Electric Company
Nuclear Group Headquarters
Correspondence Control Desk

P. O. Box 195

Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-0195

Dear Mr, Smith:

SUBJECT: NRC REGION 1 INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-277/92-23 AND
50-278/92-23

This letter transmits the report of inspection 50-277/92-23 and 50-278/92-23 which was
conducted by Messrs. C. H. Woodard and M. E. Lazarowitz of this office. The inspectors
met with members of your staff at your corporate offices in Chesterbrook, Pennsylvania on
August 19, 1992,

The inspection was conducted as a followup to an electrical cable insulation failure
mechanism known as "cable treeing" which was reported in NRC Inspection Report
50-277/91-16 and S0-278/91-16, dated June 19, 1991, Your investigation, the conclusions
reached as to the causes of the failures, and corrective actions taken including the replacement
program for the cable were reviewed. The inspectors concluded that your staff had taken
appropriate actions to resolve this item.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated. No response to this letter is required.

Sincerely,
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Jacque P. Durr, Chief
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

Enclosure: NRC Region | Inspection Report Nos. 50-277/92-23 and 50-278/92-23
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